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Comments: Dear Forest SERVICE reader, Shrinking or eliminating the Great Burn Recommended Wilderness

and allowing motorized and mechanized use is more likely UN-Wildernessing. These changes would have huge

negative implications for quiet recreation and would be harmful, perhaps  devastating for several sensitive wildlife

species, including wolverines and mountain goats.


